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DAILY MESSAGE OF THE GLORIFIED CHRIST JESUS, TRANSMITTED DURING THE JOURNEY
FROM SAO PAULO, BRAZIL, TO MONTEVIDEO, URUGUAY, TO THE VISIONARY FRIAR ELÍAS DEL
SAGRADO CORAZÓN DE JESÚS

The next meeting with the Light-Network of Uruguay will complete a cycle for the Spiritual
Hierarchy which, for the Light-Network, will mean that a part of it will be spiritually strengthened
further in order to carry forward the next steps of the Plan.

In this sense, the Hierarchy proposes to continue and gradually, stage by stage, gather together other
light-members so that they may fully assume other sectors of the Work, which will need the support
and assistance of everyone.

It will be in this way, as the Light-Network groups mature, that the Hierarchy will be able to entrust
them with other tasks and commitments so that the different sectors of the Work of the Hierarchy
may be assisted and attended to in the best way and, thus, each member of the Light-Network will
be able to assume and carry forward their task.

This is the time in which the Hierarchy will gradually delegate missions and tasks so that a field
of selfless service may be the keynote for this period.

I thank you for keeping My Words in your heart!

Who blesses you,

Your Master and Lord, Christ Jesus


